

Marzo/March

Spanish Class monthly newsletter

Señora Calderon

acalderon@stsymsschool.org

School days: Thursdays

Marzo/ March was a month filled with creativity in Spanish class.

Pre-k and Kindergarten: Focusing on the coming of *primavera/ spring*, I introduced a new set of vocabulary words to the students such as *arcoiris/rainbow*, *flores/ flowers*, *lluvia/rain and mariposa/butterfly*. Along with these words we also learned 2 new songs Mariposita and Pollito Amarillito which have quickly ranked up to the top of our favorites list. You can find both of these songs under the youtube channel Gallina Pintadita.

1st - 4th: Students in 1st grade have also been learning about *primavera* with the addition of our weekly reads. These children books focus on social learning and values, author Jennifer Moore-Mallinos writes about the unique differences some children may experience at an early age. Students in 2nd grade focused on *animales/animals* and students in 3rd and 4th focused on the informal and formal spanish "you". Congratulations to Daniel Hernandez and Anthony Rebecca in Mrs. Augustine's 2nd grade class for winning the Spanish class competition in March.

5th - 8th: All middle school students took their test on *adjetivos personales/ personal adjectives*. We are currently working on our last project of the year which is on *meteorologia/meteorology*. The students will be creating their own weather forecast video completely in Spanish using climate related Spanish vocabulary.

Miss. Judeikis's 1st grade class will be next in the Spanish class competition for April.

- Señora Calderón